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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

In this final newsletter of 2023, I would like to say 

thank you to you all for making me feel so 

welcome here in Chatteris, and at Kingsfield 

Primary School. I cannot believe that it is only 8 

weeks since I became the Head Teacher here as so 

much has been going on. 

 

 I hope you have enjoyed the events this half term 

which have been planned to include you: the class 

assemblies, Christmas celebrations and our Friday 

morning Values Assemblies. We hope to plan 

many more opportunities for you to join your child 

in school in the spring term. It is wonderful that 

every event has been so well supported. School 

and home working together for our children is key 

to success. 

 

I would like to say a BIG Thank you to my amazing 

staff team. Every day they go the extra mile for our 

children and always with a smile. Their hard work 

is making a difference to our school.  
 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and 

a happy and peaceful New Year. 
 

 

Ellie Green 

Miss E Green - Head Teacher 
 

 

KPS Carols at the Church 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported our 

children by joining us at Chatteris Church for our 

carol service on Monday. 

Our narrators re-told the Christmas story superbly 

and a special mention goes to Mila who stepped 

into this role at the last minute.  

It was wonderful for us all to join together in a 

different, special venue which was wonderfully 

decorated for this festive season.  

 
 

KPS Christmas Fayre 
 

A big thank you to the PTA for working so hard to 
organise KPS Christmas Fayre on Monday. It was a 
great success and enjoyed by many parents and 
children. Thanks also to all of the staff who stayed 
to help the event run smoothly. This is true team 
spirit in action, and definitely something which 
makes Kingsfield a special place. 
 
Congratulations to Olivia from Year 2 who won the 
Kingsfield Star Baker Bake Off prize. 

 

 
Thursday 4th January 2024 – I look 

forward to welcoming everyone back to 
school, refreshed and ready to learn. 
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